
 
 

 

 
SAN JOSE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

TRAINING BULLETIN 

    
TO: ALL DEPARTMENT PERSONNEL FROM: Anthony Mata 

Chief of Police 
    
SUBJECT: DFCS WELCOMING CENTER DATE: May 17, 2021 
    
   Bulletin# 2021-014 

    
Effective Monday, May 17, 2021, the Santa Clara County Department of Family and Children’s 
Services (DFCS) opened a new Welcoming Center. The Welcoming Center (TWC) serves as the 
supportive transition space welcoming all children who are involved in a removal situation in Santa 
Clara County, for which there is not an immediate placement opening. 
 

The Welcoming Center (TWC) 
3165 Olin Dr. 

San Jose, CA 95117 
(408) 404-5104 

 
Department members will continue to contact Joint Response, per protocol.  DFCS will no longer be 
providing care for children at the Keiki Center (725 E. Santa Clara St., San Jose, CA 95112.)   
 
 
 
 
 

         
        Anthony Mata 
        Chief of Police 
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